
 

 

 

February 1st, 2018, 6:30 p.m.  

Emmetsburg, Iowa  

 

 The Palo Alto County Board of Supervisors were invited to meet with Farm 

Bureau representatives on Thursday, February 1st, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. at the Farm 

Bureau Office in Emmetsburg.  Members present:  Ron Graettinger, Keith Wirtz, Linus 

Solberg, Craig Merrill & Roger Faulstick.  

 

 Ronald Graettinger, Chair, gave an overview of items and issues that are taking 

place in county government.  Ron discussed the road re-construction of N26 between 

Ruthven & Graettinger and drainage.  Linus Solberg discussed drainage districts and 

the master matrix.  Craig Merrill gave an overview of the regional mental health funding 

and explained the appeal process for getting FEMA funds for the drainage districts in 

Palo Alto County.   

 

Carmen Moser, Auditor, presented a pie chart with the Palo Alto County tax 

dollar allocations for FY 17-18.   

 

No action was taken. The Board of Supervisors adjourned at 7:50 p.m.   

 

 

____________________________  _______________________________ 

Ronald Graettinger, Chair    Carmen Moser, Auditor 

 

 


